COMMUNICATION - C58

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

-----Original Message-----

From: Penelope Castrodale _>

Sent: Saturday, July 04, 2020 2:20 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere(@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.

From: Penelope and Joseph Castrodale
Cairnburg Place.

This is confirm that I am OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and Kiloran Avenue to additional
traffic from the proposed new development. There are already long delays during rush hour along Kiloran Avenue,
exiting onto Islington Ace which is also backed up to Rutherford. More traffic will only lead to greater congestion
and make our streets less safe.

Furthermore, I am strongly OPPOSED to the making off another street where 241 Wycliffe presently stands. It is
unjust to the home owners on either side of that house and will act as a funnel for additional hundreds of cars to pour
onto Wycliffe. This is a residential street not a main thoroughfare. Families and children walk and bike along
Wrycliffe and Kiloran to get to Kiloran Park and it will become much more dangerous for them to do so. In other
municipalities children and families have been killed by drivers racing along residential streets and already drivers
do not observe road signs or speed limits on Wycliffe and Kiloran. More cars will make it that much more
dangerous.

I ask that the Councillors act responsibly and protect our community and our rights.
Penelope and Joseph Castrodale



